
 

SWIM ENGLAND ESSEX 
County Association of East and London Regions 

Swim England Essex Officers 
Annual General Meeting – December 2020 

President 
Michael Callcut 

President Elect 
Dean Walker 

Chairperson 
Fred Gale 

Secretary 
Henry Watkinson 

secretary@essexswimming.org 

Treasurer 
Keith Bridge, 

kb@west-webbe.co.uk 

Section Managers 

Swimming Manager 
Paul Robbins, 

p.robbins7@ntlworld.com 

Masters Manager 
Vacant 

Diving 
James Hadley 

mailto:henry.watkinson@btinternet.com
mailto:kb@west-webbe.co.uk
mailto:p.robbins7@ntlworld.com


Water Polo 
Dean Walker 

dean@chelmsfordswimmingclub.org.uk 

Swimming Events 
Lyndsey Motin 

motin@btopenworld.com  

Synchronised Swimming 
Laura Neary 

Disability Swimming 
Vacant 

Swimming Officials 
Kay McGuire, 

Kay_mcguire@hotmail.com 

Open Water 
Paul Hayes 

paul.hayes1962@virginmedia.com 

Records Officer 
Keith Bridge, 

kb@west-webbe.co.uk 

Representative to East Region ASA 
Paul Hayes 

paul.hayes1962@virginmedia.com 

mailto:dean@chelmsfordswimmingclub.org.uk
mailto:motin@btopenworld.com
mailto:Kay_mcguire@hotmail.com
mailto:kb@west-webbe.co.uk

